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Dear Colleagues, 

Countries around the world are still suffering from COVID-19. Many countries 

have even blocked their borders and prohibited foreigners entering their country. This 

severe situation means we cannot predict when it will subside. For safety reasons, 

after careful consideration by the IMC executive committee, we have decided to 

cancel the Indonesia International Mathematics Competition (IIMC) this year. We 

also considered having the IMC via video in the respective countries, but some 

countries have also stated that the concentration of students in a large venue is not 

allowed by their government, so we also cancelled this plan.  

 

If everything is fine, the IIMC will postpone to 2021. We pray that the epidemic 

will end soon and hopefully everyone will be safe! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Wen-Hsien SUN 

Chairman, IMC Executive Board 
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